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From:
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Subject: 262 Newfoundland Drive
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Good afternoon, 
 
I wish to comment on the proposed cat hotel at 262 Newfoundland Drive.  PLEASE APPROVE IT!!!!!  
There are not enough cat facilities in the city and I would definitely use it.  It’s also beneficial to me as 
it’s  
 
Thank you for considering the matter 
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From:
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Hi 
   My name is ....What is a Cat Hotel and spa ...This don't sound 
good to me  
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From:
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This will be such a welcome business to the neighborhood.  There is ample parking and seems to be 
a well thought out business plan.  I do hope you approve. 
Thank you. 


